



### Your change can change lives!

Consider joining us this year for the Baby Bottle Campaign. This is a great way to get the whole church involved in ministry together, and it's easy to do! Your gifts support women and men who come to A Hope Center seeking services related to pregnancy and sexual integrity.

Baby Bottles filled with coins, cash, and checks that benefit the ministry of A Hope Center - that's the Baby Bottle Campaign. It's a simple idea with inspiring results. Each year, the Baby Bottle Campaign raises thousands of dollars to support the men, women, and babies in our community!

#### **Notes:**

Bulletin announcements, inserts, Slides, etc. can be downloaded from our website at: https://ahopecenter.org/get-involved/events/.

Thank you so much for all of your efforts to make the Baby Bottle Campaign a success!

# o Get Ready

Decide when you want to start your campaign. Most churches choose to start on Sanctity of Human Life Sunday in January, Mother's Day, or Father's Day. You can decide when it is most convenient to run a Baby Bottle Campaign at your church.

## o Get Set

Gather the materials you'll need.

- Baby Bottles: We usually recommend one per family. You can pick the bottles up from our Hobson Rd location, OR we can deliver them to your church. Please let us know when you'll be coming so we can have them prepared for you.
- Bulletin Inserts & Announcements: These are available for pick up or you can download and print them from our website.

### 0 60

Start your campaign and look forward to seeing how the change your church or group raises can *change* lives!

- Week 1: Kick-off the Baby Bottle Campaign
  - Distribute the bulletin inserts and baby bottles to your congregation or group.
  - Make an announcement about the campaign in the church service. (Someone from your church or invite speaker from A Hope Center come to kick-off your campaign).
- Week 2: Remind your congregation or group about the campaign and when the baby bottles are due.
- Weeks 3 & 4: Collect all the baby bottles and return them to A Hope Center or arrange for us to pick them up.